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May 6, 2018 

K. Steven West, Regional Administrator, RIil 
2443 Warrenville Rd., Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Mr. West: 

Chemistry and Biochemistry 

This letter is to inform you that I have not conducted any principal activities using radioactive 

materials (3H, 14C or 32P) for more than 2 years. 

I was unaware of the need to inform you of this. Please accept my sincere apology for this 

oversight. 

Sincerely, 

~ J/ µ/(_ &~cL/ 
Mary Lou Caspers, PhD 
Professor of Biochemistry 

www.udmercy.edu 
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